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Jo The Board of Health and Galion Citv Health Department Staff,

It is my pleasure, to give you notice of my upcoming retirement effective June 30, 2016. It has been an
honor and privilege to have worked for the City of Galion and Public Health for over 20 years. | wouic
like to thank the Board of Health and my co-workers for making my career an enjovable adventure.
would be happy and willing to rejoin the staff and friends on a contingent basis if time allows. They are a
wonderful, talented group to work with. Thanks to all your commitment and considerations over the
past years. it has been a memorable and meaningful journey.

Thank you and Best Regards,

R/ RN )

Theresa L. Swinehart RN



